
Attention: Ladysmith Students & Families
You are invited and encouraged to attend our 

Annual Open House:

HOUS
E

Open‌

Wednesday, August 27, 2024
10:00 A.M. - 1:00 P.M. & 3:00 P.M. -6:00 P.M

at LES & LMHS

Students will have the opportunity to drop off school supplies,
medication, and meet their teachers. 

Reminder ALL returning and new students are required to complete the
online registration at ladysmith.k12.wi.us

Picture Day will also be happening for LES...Bring your smiles


